
Community Council 

Friday, October 13, 2017 

3:00-4:00 Room 901 

 

Welcome -Makele Moore 

We welcomed two new members Nikki Johnston, and Debora Baird 

Attendance-Makele Moore, Nikki Johnston, Jeff Pryor, Jolene Huddleston, Ed Campbell, Vincent CLow, 

Debora Baird, Patti Barager, Debbie Rios, Excused Cheryl Cloward, Stephanie Thomson, Kelly Poppleton 

Approved minutes: Jeff 1st and all in favor. 

Sage Score: Mr. Campbell-School score was C. The numbers have gone up. 25% military.  Go on to the 

states websites, Compare the progress we have made. Next year they will be changing the sage test. 50 

proficiency 50 growth. Growth will be higher next year. 

Trust lands: Shaffer-got 6500  received everything with better prices and so he more money to spend on 

more instruments. Everyone agreed. We started 90,211.00, spent 42,342.00 plus the 1,580.00 for 

salaries, so if correct we should have 32,048.00. 


